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Jeff Watson

From: The Riegels <riegelfarm@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 6:41 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: BL-12-00024 Panatonni

Westside Irrigating Co has no objections to the boundary line adjustment, but would like it 
noted that it is WSIC policy that all small acreage parcels must be sprinkled and can no longer 
be ground irrigated. 
  
Thank you, 
Kirk Riegel, Secretary 
  
From: Jeff Watson  
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 8:27 AM 
To: baileyj@fairpoint.net ; riegelfarm@elltel.net  
Cc: mailto:cruseandassoc@kvalley.com  
Subject: BL-12-00024 Panatonni 
BL-12-00024 Panatonni 
  
Please review the attached file for West Side  comments and requirements. 
  
  
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
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